
From: Lynn Halonen [mailto: ]  
Sent: October 7, 2011 6:51 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Cc: Heather Skelton 
Subject: RE: EB-2011-0335 Letter of Comment - Lynn Halonen 
 
I wish to have the following web submission placed in the public file as a written 
letter of comment. 
Lynn Halonen 
 

“Funds to pay for Goderich Hydro, after the August 21st tornado, should 
come from the province or the federal governments, not the pockets of 
those affected by the tornado!” 

 




